Chevron
‘ Chevron U.SA. Inc.
P.0. Rox 670, Hobbs, NM 88240

N

Production Department
Hobbs Division May 11, 1988

GARRETT ET AL #1
WILDCAT

OoCD
P.O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Jerry Sexton

Dear Jerry:

Per your telecon with M. E. Akins on May 2, 1988, please find
the attached C-103's, C-105, and Deviation Report. Form C-104

is not required as this well was pluoged and abandoned.

Chevron U.S.A. Inc. requests that these forms be held as
"Confidential"” for ninety (90) days.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please
contact M. E. Akins at (505) 393-4121.

Yours very truly,
<

RICHARD C, SMITH

Division Drilling Manager

MEA/cijw
Attachments
cc: Well File

W. Berryhill
L. R. Woodard
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